
Public Safety Committee report-July 1st, 2019 

Our priority discussion is about emergency vehicle housing bays. We are looking into all grant 

opportunities for that purpose as well as Fire Fund moneys held in reserve. The ambulance is still parked 

in the Blake. 

Special thanks to Sheila Duffy and other committee members who spent July 4th working as the 

Community Education Day.  

We are scheduling an August 10th community information afternoon. It will be at the Edelweiss Club 

Room. Some snacks and refreshments will be available. Look for the notice and the new ordinance for 

review. Please come and comment or send in comments. 

Next meeting - Inn at Taos Valley – August 5th, 2019 at 10am, Inn at Taos Valley 

 


